
Actel Corporation
2061 Stierlin Court, Mountain View, CA 94043 
Phone: 650.318.4200 Fax 650.318.4600

June 13, 2008
PDN Number: 0805
PDN Change Level: Major
Subject: New Release of System Management Development Kit 
             (M1-SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT and M1-SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT-FP3)

Dear Customer,
This notice is to inform you that the ARM® Cortex™-M1–enabled System Management 
Advanced Development Kit now has an M1AFS1500-FG484 device instead of an 
M7AFS600-FG484. The kit includes the following:

• Power supply and evaluation board with an M1AFS1500 Fusion device 
• FlashPro3 programmer (supplied only with M1-SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT-FP3) 
• System management GUI 
• User's guide and printed circuit board (PCB) schematics 
• Demonstration design 

As a result of this new board release, Actel decided to discontinue the current version of 
the System Management Development Kit. Table 1 lists the affected kits. Devices listed in 
the "Obsolete Part" column are being removed from the product list. The replacement part 
number is listed under the "Replacement Part" column. These replacement kits provide 
enhanced functionality. Actel will continue to provide technical support for both sets of 
boards. 

If you have any questions, please contact Actel's Application Technical Support at 
tech@actel.com.

Regards,
Actel Hardware and IP Solutions Marketing

Table 1. Affected Kits
Old Part Number New Part Number

SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT M1-SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT 

SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT-FP3 M1-SYSMGMT-DEV-KIT-FP3
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